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From: Peter Wills <peter.wills@shorelinecity.com>
Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 12:49 PM
To: Taylor Thrush; Rep. Matt Hall (District 63); Rep. Tenisha Yancey (District 1)
Cc: Terry Sabo; senjbumstead@senate.michigan.gov; Greg McCullough
Subject: HB 4513

Gooed afternoon,

On behalf the City of Muskegon, we are opposed to House Bill 4513 which would eliminate the authority to levy our city
income tax on non-residents.

It would be detrimental to our income tax collections, as it would prohibit collecting income tax from non-residents after
2021, which accounts for 55% of our annual income tax collections.

The income tax supports essential services that depend on general fund dollars - Parks, Fire, Police, Economic Recovery,
Community Services, and general services. Most of these employers still maintain a presence in the city where we
remain responsible for keeping buildings safe and secure, maintaining public safety and infrastructure, and providing
services to the community.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this information.

Peter Wills

Director of Strategic Initiatives
City of Muskegon

Direct: 231-724-4144

Mobile: 517-896-5935
www.shorelinecity.com
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